
 

 

   Empowering People to Achieve Independence Through Housing 

                                        Service * Quality* Teamwork * Integrity * Commitment 

 

Executive Director Opportunity 

Fargo Housing & Redevelopment Authority (FHRA) is seeking a highly qualified candidate for 

the position of Executive Director. The agency administers 1400 Housing Choice Vouchers, 

provides property management to 1150 units, provides various supportive housing services, and 

conducts property development in the Fargo, ND area. FHRA has a staff of about 50 employees 

and a five-member Commissioner Board. 

The candidate must possess a minimum of a Bachelor’s degree and seven years’ experience in 

housing management, community development, public administration or a closely related field. 

The candidate must possess proven progressive leadership ability and the skills necessary to 

provide management consultation and guidance to officials on a broad range of public housing 

programs. A demonstrated interest in FHRA’s Mission and dedication to the organization’s Core 

Values of Service, Integrity, Teamwork, Quality and Commitment is essential.  

Competitive pay and an outstanding benefits package is available. Compensation for the 

position is negotiable, depending on the qualifications and salary requirements of the candidate. 

To apply, the application must include a cover letter, resume, FHRA application, salary 

requirements, and three references. References preferably to be one former or current 

commissioner from a housing authority, one former or current peer in the housing industry or 

related field, and one former or current community stakeholder.  

Applications shall be clearly marked to: 

Fargo Housing & Redevelopment Authority 

325 Broadway  

Fargo, ND  58102 

Human Resources 

Attn: Karen Moore, Commissioner Board President 

Email: amyr@fargohousing.org 

 

For FHRA’s job application, the job description, and more information, go to 

www.fargohousing.org. The application deadline is 12/22/2017. 

http://www.fargohousing.org/

